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CARES Road Safety Centre - Years 4, 5 and 6 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

We have been fortunate to be able to book 3 sessions at the Community and Road Education Scheme (CARES) 
at St Marys for our students in Year 4, 5 and 6. At the CARES course, students will be taken through sessions 
about road safety including: bus, passenger and bicycle safety. Students will have an opportunity to ride the 
centre’s bikes as part of the lessons. Pre-visit lessons and follow up lessons will be conducted at the school. 
The instructor at the Centre is a Senior Constable. There is a limit of 30 students per day. 

Students will be supervised by Miss Poole, Mrs Sanders and Mrs McGilvray who have current training in 

emergency care, anaphylaxis and CPR. 

WHAT TO TAKE: 

1. Food for recess and lunch. Plenty of drinks for the day ( No canteen facilities are available) 
2. Bicycle Helmet. It must be an approved helmet with the standards of Australia sticker (there are only 

a few helmets at the centre for those students who do not own one) 
3. School uniform. Students must wear shorts or pants. 
4. Girls with long hair need to have it tied back in a low ponytail 
5. Covered lace up shoes 
6. Hats and Sunscreen 

        
COST:     $10.00 per student is required for the bus transport. Payment is required by Monday 14 October 2019
  

DATES:   Year 6 - (Mrs Sanders) – Monday 21st October 2019 

     Year 5 - (Mrs McGilvray) – Tuesday 22nd October 2019 

     Year 4 - (Miss Poole) – Wednesday 23rd October 2019 

TIME:     Leave school at 9.15am and return at 2.45pm 

Please allow your child to attend the CARES centre by completing the note below and forward to the school 
office with payment. Please note numbers are limited to the first 30 students within the year to return note with 
payment. 

Refunds for this excursion will only be given in line with the school’s refund policy. 

This excursion has the approval of the principal. 

 
 

Mr N Bourke                                   Miss K Poole 
Deputy Principal                   Excursion coordinator 

  
Privacy - advice 

The information provided on is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and other health care related needs about your child who is currently enrolled at 
the school and who may participate in school excursions, sporting activities or other educational or school activities conducted by or in conjunction with Cambridge Park Public School.  
It will be used by the NSW Department of Education to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise risks when conducting school excursions, sporting or other school activities. 
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external organisations who join with the school or are otherwise involved 
in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school activity; and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such 
excursions or activities.  
A failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such circumstances the school will make available a sound alternative 
educational experience. 
Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you have any concerns about provision of this information, please contact 
the school principal to discuss further. 
You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office. 



CAMBRIDGE PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

35 Oxford Street, Cambridge Park  2747 
P.O Box 8021, Werrington, L.P.O 

Dunheved Road, Werrington County, 2747 
Phone: (02) 4721 2556 

Fax: (02) 4721 7567 
 

 

 

CARES Road Safety Centre 
Return to office with payment by Monday 14 October 2019. 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ of class ______________________ 

to attend the CARES Road Education Centre at St Marys on either 21st, 22nd, 23rd October 2019 

 

My child has special needs   NO  /  YES (please specify) ____________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

I understand that my child will receive medical treatment in the case of an emergency. 

I understand transport will be by bus and this excursion has the approval of the Principal   

I enclose $10.00 payment.  

I understand that refunds for this excursion will only be given in line with the school’s refund policy. 
  

IMPORTANT NOTE:   
When a medical practitioner has prescribed medication (including emergency medication) that will need to be administered during the excursion, 
parents are responsible for: 

 Bringing this need to the attention of the school. 
 Ensuring that the information is updated if it changes 
 Supplying the medication and any 'consumables' necessary for its administration in a timely way. 
 Collaborating with the school in working out arrangements for the supply and administration of the prescribed medication for the 

duration of the excursion. 
 For some excursions the school will ask you to supply the medication in a different way to what has been already been agreed to 

by school. You may be asked to supply an additional adrenaline auto injector (i.e. EpiPen®) for example. 
 The medication should be well within its expiry date. 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________    Date: ___________________ 

  Parent / Caregiver 

 

 

 

 I have made an online payment.  My receipt number is_______________________ OR 

 I have enclosed cash payment of __________________  


